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Minutes for meeting on 
July 15, 2013 
approved 

Members: present  not present

Jim Locke × 

Steve Snow × 

Tim McQueston   ×

Bob Barker × 

Steve Smith × 

   

Others present:

Ms. Donanda Carriere, for ANR
Paul Dunphy 
Marie Westburg 

 

Chairman Jim Locke called the meeting to order at 7:05PM. 
 
1. The Board reviewed a subdivision plan brought by Ms. Donanda Carriere, for land 

located at 56 Hyde Hill Road. After some discussion to determine adequate frontage 
and configuration of new and remaining lots, Stephen Smith moved that the Board 
should find that the plan does not require approval. Stephen Snow seconded the 
motion and it passed unanimously. Ms. Carriere tendered check #173 in the amount of 
$50. 

2. The Board discussed zoning needs for Medical Marijuana Treatment Centers, 
soliciting input from Paul Dunphy and Marie Westburg who were at the meeting. The 
Board discussed impacts on traffic and public safety, including comments gathered 
previously by Locke from Police Chief Wickland. 

3. The Board reviewed minutes from July 1. Robert Barker moved to accept the minutes. 
Snow seconded and they were approved unanimously. 

4. With a motion by Barker and a second by Snow, the Board voted unanimously to 
adjourn at 8:10PM.  

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
Steve Smith 


